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Book & Author Luncheon 
Three excellent speakers shared fascinating stories of their lives, journeys, and writing experiences.  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks go to (left to right) author T.B. Smith, co-chair Barbara Howard, authors Allen Wittenborn 
and Susan Meissner, and co-chair Myra Brand. 

 

          
         WE DID IT! 
         But wait, thereôs more. 

The BNC Magnify the Mind campaign has exceeded its initial goal of 

$500,000 for the two-photon resonance microscope. We raised over 

$644,000! 

Now we are hoping to raise an additional $236,000 by June 30 in order to complete the state-of-the-art 
microscopy center. Additional equipment and preparation for the space are the next steps for using the microscope to 
its fullest potential.  
 

Join the Honor Roll of members.  You can still help with a donation of any size, check made out to BNC, mailed to 
Phyllis Perkal, 17559 Adena Lane, San Diego 92128.    You can also send $25 Magnify the Mind tribute cards, or simply 
attend our events, all of which raise funds. 
  
And did you know ï this specialized microscope was developed by a Brandeis graduate?  

Joshua Trachtenberg is currently professor of neurobiology at UCLA. He graduated from Brandeis in 1990 with a degree 

in biology and has gone on to do great things, including co-creating the resonant scanning two-photon microscope.  
  
The microscope helps researchers understand and image large networks of neurons to show which cells and networks 
are involved with specific memories. The two-photon microscope is a major breakthrough that gives scientists the 
brightest, most highly resolved images obtained without damaging cells. 

 


